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QuickPoint! -  

What The New Homeschool Demographic Means  

For School Choice 
 

By Mia Tiwana 

 

 

The homeschool landscape is changing. Our approach to school funding should, too. 

 

A recent Washington Post study found that homeschooling is booming in popularity. 

In districts with available data, the homeschool population has grown on average 51% 

since the 2017-2018 school year. 

 

Homeschooled students do not come from one ideological, racial, political, or religious 

background. The reasons families choose homeschooling are also diverse. 

Homeschoolers come from liberal districts and conservative districts alike, with 

diverse cultural makeups, pointing to the benefits of homeschooling and other non-

traditional education settings for children from all walks of life. 

 

As education options expand, states should let education funding follow the students 

so they can learn in the environments that best meet their needs. In 2023, school choice 

programs don’t serve one interest group. They serve everyone. States that are enacting 

school choice laws are helping families find the right fit for their children to succeed, 

whether that’s through public, charter, magnet, private, online, or home education. All 

children should have the opportunity to learn in the schools that are best for them. 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mia Tiwana is a Policy Analyst at Cascade Policy Institute, Oregon’s free market 

public policy research organization. 

Attention editors 

and producers: 

 

Cascade Commentaries are 

provided for reprint in 

newspapers and other 

publications, with credit 

given to author(s) and 

Cascade. Contact Cascade 

to arrange print or broadcast 

interviews on this 

commentary topic. 

 

 

Please contact: 

 

Cascade Policy Institute 

4850 SW Scholls Ferry Rd.   

Suite 103 

Portland, Oregon 97225 

 

Phone: (503) 242-0900 

Fax: (503) 242-3822 

 

www.cascadepolicy.org 

info@cascadepolicy.org 

 

Cascade Policy Institute is a tax-exempt educational organization as defined under IRS code 501 (c)(3). Nothing appearing in 

this Cascade Commentary is to be construed as necessarily representing the views of Cascade or its donors. The views expressed 

herein are the author’s own.  

 

https://www.washingtonpost.com/education/2023/09/26/home-schooling-vs-public-school-poll/
https://www.washingtonpost.com/education/2023/09/26/home-schooling-vs-public-school-poll/

